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Dear MP,

My name is John Barnard and I live in .  My telehone number is
 .

I write to the proposed amendment to the abortion law tabled by Rob Pyne be
 rejected on the grounds that it removes protections for the vulnerable.

Thank you for considering the unborn and their distressed mothers in this matter.

Regards,

John Barnard
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